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Attention: Debbie Raddi 
Senior Administrative Officer 
Hamlet of Tuktoyaktuk 
P.O. Box 120 
Tuktoyaktuk, NT 
X0E 1C0 
 

     December 18, 2009 
 
Dear Ms. Raddi, 
 
Attached is an amended cover page for Water Licence N7L3-0714. This amendment has 
been granted to the Hamlet of Tuktoyaktuk by the Northwest Territories Water Board (the 
Water Board) in accordance with the Northwest Territories Waters Act. A copy of this 
Licence has been filed in the Public Registry at the Water Board offices in Inuvik and 
Yellowknife.   
 
Water Licence N7L3-0714 has been amended to reflect an extension deemed necessary by 
the Water Board to ensure a proper review of the submitted application for renewal.  The 
amended expiry date for the Licence is now April 30th, 2009.   No conditions of the licence 
have been changed and the Hamlet is to continue to abide by the current licence conditions 
until a licence renewal has been issued.   
 
This letter along with the amended Licence cover letter are part of the Public Registry and 
are intended to keep all interested parties informed of the manner in which the Licence 
requirements are being met.  
 
In future, please ensure that the complete application for licence renewal is submitted at 
least 3 months in advance of the licence expiration date.  The full cooperation of the 
Hamlet of Tuktoyaktuk in this regard is expected and appreciated. Should you have any 
further questions or concerns, please telephone the Northwest Territories Water Board at 
(867) 678-2942. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Eddie Dillon, Chair 
Northwest Territories Water Board 
 
Attachments 
 
Copied to:  Conrad Baetz, North Mackenzie District Office – INAC  

Carole Mills, Water Resources – INAC 
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